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considered by the requesting country, in close consultation with UNICEF.  

General comments Delegations’ comments Country response 

● The United States welcomes UNICEF’s Country 

Programme Document for Armenia and 

encourages UNICEF country office to engage 

with stakeholders on the ground to discuss ways 

to enhance its focus on addressing the needs of 

the most vulnerable populations including girls 

and people with disabilities, and to address the 

need for data on adolescents. 

  

 


